
 

�  of �1 2

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need 
and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.January 2018

“Shanti” sharing warm 
puppy love on a wintery 
day.

Downright FRIGID for Food! 

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville took part in 
WRAM 1330AM/94.1FM’s 17th Annual Freezing for Food 

event, held this year on December 6-8. Volunteers who 
participated genuinely froze this time! 

But the generosity of the community warmed our hearts.   

On each of the three days multiple loads of food were 
transported to the pantry which 

helped to fill the many empty pallets.  From canned goods, 
boxed pasta and dinners to paper products and even some 
fresh produce, the food drive helped in preparing for the 

forthcoming holidays and the New Year.   

Again the Pantry thanks the radio station personnel and the 
community for their thoughtful support.  And here’s a shout-

out to the H.H. volunteers who braved the frigid temps:  
Sylvia A.,  Cheryl B., Barb G. (w/ pooch Shanti Whitman), 
Deb J., Karen L., Denise M., Deb M., Sheila M., Jolece W.,  

and Jonna Y.  
2017-2018 Officers 

President: Cheryl Britt    •    Vice President: Linda Jones     

Secretary: Deb Johnston    •    Treasurer: Jonna Young 

Mailing Address: P.O.Box 342, Roseville, IL  61473        
E-mail: HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com 
Website: www.helpinghandsofroseville.org

NUMBERS for DECEMBER 

639 Individuals were served in the month of 
December of which 258 were children. 

168 family visits took place; 
35 families visited a second time. 

Total number of families served in 2017:  2,365.  

Here’s to the year ahead and the difference that Helping 
Hands Food Pantry can make in the community 

…with your help. 

Upcoming Events: 

January 9:  Tuesday
Midwest Food Bank Delivery   10:45 a.m.

January 10:  Wednesday
River Bend EFP Delivery  8:30 a.m.

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING:
The Helping Hands of Roseville will be holding an open board 
meeting on February 13, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 36 of the Roseville Community Center.  
The public is welcome to attend this annual meeting.  
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Christmas in the Village

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

    Christmas in the Village  

                           Just over $450.00 was shared in exchange 
     for desserts at this year’s Christmas 
     in the Village event.   
     Both the baking talents and  
     the thoughtful donations  
     are sincerely appreciated 
     by the Helping Hands    
     Board; funds like these  
    continue to supply the pantry shelves with needed basics. 

The Lunch Box

Schisler Anniversary Donation
Roseville United Methodist Church

Gift In Memory of  Fern Turley
Swan Creek United Methodist Church

Gift in Honor of Phyllis Yokem

Raffle Winners’ Donations

Legion / Legion Auxiliary  

Warren/Henderson 4-H The Happy Hustlers 4H

Roseville Rehab—Resident Council Gift

Living Light Church
St. Pat’s Advent Project

Roseville Lion’s Club

Roseville Christian Church

Monmouth 1st United Methodist

Roseville Ramblers

Walters Donations

Stinemates Donation

Stropes Donations

The Helping Hands of Roseville thanks all who shared so kindly, so generously, in 
the month of December, and throughout the entire of year of 2017.

Killey Donation
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